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State of Wisconsin \ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

George E. Meyer 
Secretary 

August 25, 1994 

Mr . Phil Christensen 
P. 0. Box 100 
Phelps, Wisconsin 54554 

Dear Mr. Christensen: 

North Central District Headquarters 
Box 818 

Rhinelander, Wisconsin 54501 
TELEPHONE 715-369-8900 

TELEFAX 715-369-8932 

I am sorry for misinterpreting your letter dated July 25, 1994, in which you 
granted the Department of Natural Resources permission to enter your property 
located at T42N, RllE, Section 25, to conduct a caged fish study on Military 
Creek. I incorrectly assumed that this was the C.M. Christensen Company 
property located at T42N, RllE, Section 35, farther downstream on Military 
Creek. 

The Department of Natural Resources is seeking permission to gain access to 
Military Creek from the C.M. Christenson Company properties located at T42N, 
RllE, Section 35. The Department needs to enter the property to remove 
minnows from the fish cages that we placed in the stream on August 23, 1994. 
If you object, please contact me by letter or phone at (715)369-8947 . We will 
revisit the site on September 2 and September 22, 1994. 

I have also enclosed the article you requested (Source: Guides of the 
Wisconsin North Woods, 1976). You happen to be one of the guides covered in 
that publication. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Kreitlow 
Water Resources Planner 

JK:da 
Enc. 
cc: J. Amrhein, WR/2 

L. Liebenstein, WR/2 
M. Owens, Rhinelander 

r >c. Antonuk, Rhinelander 
L. Talbot, WR/2 
L. Maltbey, Rhinelander 
G. Kulibert, Rhinelander 
R. Falstad, Wausau 
J. Blankenheim, Rhinelander 


